
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leominster Primary School 

“Learn, Progress, Succeed” 

Newsletter – March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back, we hope you all had an enjoyable half 

term break. 

We have a short, but busy term ahead with lots of 

exciting events taking place over the next few weeks. 

Details of activities and events can be found on the 

school website www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd March  

World Book Day/Drama Workshops 

Wednesday 8th March 

Year 3/4 Girl’s Football Team – Away Game 

Climate Change Workshop – 5BT 

Thursday 9th March 

Year 4 MAD Day 

Week commencing 13th March 

British Science Week (whole school dressing up 

…”connect to Science” 

Herefordshire Festival Week 

Wednesday 15th March 

Year 2 Samba drumming 

Tuesday 21st March 

HPA Fest School Concert – 6.00 – 7.30pm 

Thursday 23rd March 

Climate Change Workshop – 5R 

Friday 24th March 

Year 3 trip to Discovery Centre, Craven Arms 

Monday 27th March 

Year 6 City Football Tournament – away game 

Wednesday 29th March 

Nursery Music Session with Pedro 

 

 

Fundraising 
Thank you to Mr & Mrs Tisdale who made a generous donation to 

the PTA following a Valentines Disco which was held at the 

Leominster Sports and Social Club. 

Well done to Ruby from 5R who had her haircut for the Little Princess 

Trust, along with a cake sale, non-uniform day and a guess the 

number of sweets in the jar an amazing £673.02 was raised!  You can 

see Ruby’s transformation below. 

Connor from Class 6P correctly guessed the number of sweets in the 

jar – 133. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

World Book Day Fun Event at the Maylords on Saturday 4th 

March 

11am to 3pm 

Best Dressed Children’s Book Character Competition 

Fun and games, dancing, photo opportunity on the 

Enchanted Kingdom’s Throne, storytelling and activities. 

To be in with a chance to enter and win the dress-up 

character competition please follow the Maylord Orchards 

Facebook Page for how to enter: 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087348322

513 

Admission - Free 

 

 

Lots of children in school are busy preparing for HPA 

Fest 2023!  This year we have entered 2 choirs as 

well as having 43 children reading poetry.  It’s such a 

great opportunity for pupils to perform in front of an 

audience and it’s always a lot of fun.  If you are 

interested in finding out more about our performers 

in the HPA Fest then you’re very welcome to come to 

our HPA Fest concert at 6pm on Tuesday 21st March.  

Tickets are on sale from the school office. 

 

 

Messy church at Leominster Priory will be on 

Thursday 16th March 4-6pm. Crafts and activities 

around a Bible story followed by tea for everyone. 

All ages welcome. Children must have an adult with 

them. Donations welcome. Phone Kathy Bland 

07780535571 for more information. 

 

After School Clubs 

After School clubs have all been allocated for this half term 

and started on Monday 27th February. 

The children were asked for clubs they would like to see run 

and these have been included in this term’s clubs. 

Children who would like to join lunchtime choir sessions 

should see Mrs South in Reception or speak to the school 

office.  Thank you. 

 

Parents Evenings 

Parents Evenings will be held on 29th and 

30th March.   

Wednesday 29th March Parents Evenings 

will take place between 3.45pm and 

5.30pm. 

Thursday 30th March Parents Evenings will 

take place between 5.00pm and 7.00pm. 

Bookings will be done through the 

Parentmail system – you will receive an 

email when these can be accessed. 

Thank  you. 

 

 

Sporting Achievements 

A few weeks ago, the LPS Years 5 and 6 Girls’ Football team had a very 

successful tournament.  They played 5 other schools from the North Hereford 

region and ended up as the overall winners!  During the course of the matches 

they showed amazing teamwork skills and did not concede a single goal.  An 

impressive 32 goals were scored by the team across the 5 matches they played 

and they all came back very proud of their efforts.  A big thank you to Mr Cole 

and Mr Hardwick for accompanying them and for the coaching input.  Maybe 

we have the future Lionesses in our sights…… 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087348322513
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087348322513


 

 

A huge well done to all performers at the Musical Showcase concert on Tuesday 

28th February. All children who have peripatetic instrument lessons in school were 

invited to perform as well as both choirs and our newly formed recorder group. 

The children were fabulous- well done! If your child is interested in having 

instrument lessons please contact Mrs South jsouth@lps.hereford.sch.uk 

 


